
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CALL FOR SERVICE PROVIDERS TO SUBMIT B-BBEE LEVEL CONTRIBUTOR CERTIFICATES 

 

The new Preferential Procurement Policy Framework Act, 2000 (PPPFA), from Government Gazette 

Regulations on 8 June 2011 (No.34350) and came into effect on 7 December 2011.These Regulations 

require service providers to submit original  or certified copies of their B-BBEE Status Level Certificates 

for accredited verification agency. 

Service providers that are currently registered on Tswelopele supplier’s database are urged to submit 

their B-BBEE Status level Certificates in order to be captured as the vendor on the system and for 

verification and approval. 

Tswelopele  Local Municipality is expected to comply with the legal framework from 7 December  2011 

and the 80/20 and 90/10 preference point will be applied according to the formula and the applicable 

points as provided in respect of Status Levels Contributor Tables in the regulations. Failure to submit the 

B-BBEE Status level Certificates will lead a zero status level for non-Compliant service providers or 

contributors.    

Service providers not yet registered on Tswelopele database are encouraged to collect database forms 

from Tswelopele Local Municipality Offices. 

All enquiries to be directed Mr MN Makwetla (Supply Chain Practitioner)051 8531111 

 


